
 
 

 

November 28th , 2016 

 

Dear Dr. Irina Molodikova, 

  

I would like to express my gratitude for an exciting and stimulating conference you 

and your colleagues were able to organize. Beyond a shadow of doubt the 

conference “Twenty five years later (1991-2016): between  Soviet past and unclear 

European and Eurasian future” was a world class conference. We appreciated 

many stimulating discussions, world-class presentations, well-organized events and 

most importantly the welcoming environment you have created. It was one of the 

best conferences I have ever attended. That could only have been 

achieved by hard work and absolute dedication and we command you and your 

team for that! 

Thanks for making the conference so worthwhile . 

  

With the very best wishes to you and your team. 

 

Dr. Svetlana Chachashvili-Bolotin 
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